
Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Steven Fuller [stevenafuller@hotmail.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:07 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this 
land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. 

I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community 
from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans 
to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sun bridge. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Fuller 
13900 Myrtlewood Drive 
Orlando, FL 32832 
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Suzanne Arnold 

Subject: We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

----- Forwarded Message-----
From: BARBARA B PIERSON <sarasmombbp@bellsouth.net> 
To: "Mayor@OCFL.net" <Mayor@OCFL.net>; "District1@0CFL.net" <District1@0CFL.net>; "District2@0CFL.net" 
< District2@0C FL. net>; "D istrict3@0C FL. net" < District3@0C FL. net>; "District4@0C FL. net" < D istrict4@0C FL. net>; 
"District5@0CFL.net" <District5@0CFL.net>; "District6@0CFL.net" <District6@0CFL.net> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 10:09 PM 
Subject: We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sun bridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal 
agreement to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement during any development of the Sunbridge project. 
Hopefully it will also allow LMJ Alliance to review plans and allow for some input as deemed necessary, 
Although we do not want to see more rural lands developed, we agree with the LMJ Alliance, and hope that the 
legal agreement will help protect our water supply, wells, wildlife corridors and abate any further traffic 
impeding into our neighborhood. 

With this agreement now in place, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 

James and Barbara Pierson 
13301 Lake Mary Jane Road 
Orlando, Florida 32832-6550 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Donna [DJSPE1121@aol.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 11 :36 PM 
Mayor@OFCL.net; District1@0FCL.net; District2@0FCL.net; District3@0FCL.net; District4 
@OFCL.net; District5@0FCL.net; District6@0FCL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the LMJA Agreement for Sun bridge 

Greetings - As an Isle of Pines Rural Development resident, it really hurts to see developers 
encroaching on the precious land that is left untouched when there are so many empty 
buildings that could be refurbished and used. With that being said, I personally do not want 
to see more rural lands developed, I am in agreement with the LMJ Alliance that if this land 
is developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the LMJ 
Alliance and Tavistock have reached a legal agreement that will protect our community from 
potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance 
will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. The sad part is that 
there is a lot of wild life and they do not understand new buildings and roads. This is a 
great concern. 
With this agreement in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Best regards, 
Donna J. Spencer 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

John Seegers ufseegers@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 1 :39 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
Support for the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ 
Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural 
Settlement.~! believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock 
will help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow 
for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and 
crossings.~ 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

John Seegers 
14336 Flo Rd, 
Orlando, FL 32832 
407-446-8212 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Terri Smith [terri32780@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 20161:58 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
I Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be 
developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance 
and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as 
the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Terri Smith 
14502 Bray Road 
Orlando, FL 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Allan Lang [langallan@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 2:46 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 

Subject: I Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal 
agreement to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from 
the proposed development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are 
willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 

Allan L Lang 
12700 Lake Mary Jane Rd 
Orlando, Florida 32832-6409 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dance, Jesse L Uesse.l.dance@lmco.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 7:21 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land 

will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the 

LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow 

for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Jesse Dance 
14 703 Henson Rd 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

William Anderson [andersonwta@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 1 :53 PM 
District1@0CFL.net 
Mayor Crotty; district2@ocfl.net; district3@ocfl.net; district4@ocfl.net; district5@ocfl.net; 
district6@ocfl.net 
Sun bridge 

We support the agreement between LMJ Alliance and Tavistock. If this agreement is recorded 
and supported by the Commission it will protect our rural settlement and we can then support 
the Sunbridge project. 

William T. Anderson 
Stephanie K. Anderson 
13912 Marine Dr. 
Orlando, Fl 32832 

Sent from my iPad 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Nick Stiggins [ylwvet68@gmail.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:47 AM 
Mayor@ocfl.net; District1 @ocfl.net; District2@ocfl.net; District3@ocfl.net; District4@ocfl.net; 
DistrictS@ocfl.net; District6@ocfl.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement 
to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands 
developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural 
Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our 
community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review 
plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge 

Nick and Diane Stiggins 
13635 Lacebark Pine RD 
Orlando FL 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Indy Little [paul.little@cru.org] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:04 AM 
Mayor@ocfl.net; District1 @ocfl.net; District2@ocfl.net; District3@ocfl.net; District4@ocfl.net; 
District5@ocfl.net; District6@ocfl.net 
LMJ Alliance 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land 
will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. 

I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from 
potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain 
the wildlife corridors and crossings. With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Earl "Indy" Little 
13953 Lamont Dr. 
Orlando, FL 32832 

"Indy" Paul Little 
Cru Campus Human Resources and Leadership Development 
cell= (612) 432-1208 
office= (407) 826-2380 

cru · 
paul.indy.little@cru.org 

Qualified CORECL.ARITY Facilitator 
Harmony I Analytical I Deliberative I Consistency I Responsibility 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

6ary Ellin6son [12165gbc@bellsouth.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:04 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
Rural Development in S.E. Orange County 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it 
must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help 
protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to 
maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Ellingson 

12165 Gray Birch Circle 
Orlando, Fl 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 

Kurt Lugar [klugar@flyorangeair.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:08 AM 

To: Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 

Cc: SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
Subject: Support of the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sun bridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved a legal agreement to 
help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sunbridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are now willing to support 
the plans for the Sunbridge development. 

Thanks you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Kurt & Gillian Lugar 
13307 Lake Mary Jane Road 
Orlando, FL 32832 

OrangeAir 
Tht f <'.' Wiry f~ Hy.I 

Corporate Office Located at SFB 
1 722 Hangar Rd. Bldg 14 7 
Sanford Florida, 32773 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, 
or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning: 

sacrotty [sacrotty@bellsouth.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:16 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
LMJ Alliance 
In support of the LMJA legal agreement for Sunbridge 

I understand that the LMJ Alliance Board and the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have 
approved the legal agreement to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and 
traffic impacts from the proposed development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. Because of this 
agreement, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. As a long-time homeowner in Live Oak 
Estates, I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed. I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if 
this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the legal 
agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts 
of water and traffic. This will also allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the 
wildlife corridors and crossings. ' 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Crotty 
14025 Mastwood Way 
Orlando, FL 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Terry Burke [tlb111@bellsouth.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 10:22 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com; Wendy Burke 
LMJA Legal Agreement = Support for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Based on the legal agreement between LMJA and Tavistock,, I now support the Sun bridge development. This 
commitment as a legal document confirms the actions to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential 
environmental and traffic impacts. 

Sincerely, 

Terry and Wendy Burke 

13554 Lake Mary Jane Road 

Orlando, FL 32832 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Chachi Mediavilla [chachitravel@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 11 :09 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1 @OCFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock {and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal 
agreement to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from 
the proposed development of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are 
willing to support the plans for Sun bridge. 

Sincerely, 
Evangelina and Miguel Mediavilla 

13940 Bramble Bush Ct. 

Orlando, FL 32832 

Chachi Mediavilla, Owner 
407-301-3674 
ChachiTravel@yahoo.com 
www.ChachiTravel.com 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Diane Pinney [dmpinney@gmail.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 11 :25 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
I Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement to help 
protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed development 
of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the 
LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. Because of this agreement, 
we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Pinney 
14413 Parker Road 
Orlando FL 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

visualtranslator [visualtranslator@bellsouth.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 12:57 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although we personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, we agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this 
land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. We believe that the legal agreement 
between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, 
and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Carl and Phyllis Thomas 
14319 Winterset Dr. 
Orlando, FL 32832 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Chris Weber [weber5161@att.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 1: 16 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@ocfl.net; District6@0CFL.net 
suzarnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

We prefer to see no more development of rural lands but agree with the LMJ Alliance that if 
this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. We believe 
that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our 
community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the 
LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Thank you, 
Chris & Richard Weber 
14142 Winterset Dr 
Orlando FL 32832 

Sent from my iPhone 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Importance: 

Debbie Meyer [dmeyer@kostoandrotella.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 1 :34 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
suzarnold@mindspring.com 
LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge support 

High 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and the Board of County Commissioners: 

Although I personally do not want to see further rural lands developed, I agree with 
the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it MUST NOT directly impact our Rural 
Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will 
help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for 
more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the 
wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah S. Meyer 
13033 Fernway Road 
Orlando, Fl 32832 
dmeyer@kostoandrotella.com 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Terrence OConnor [terry.oconnor@mac.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 7:44 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement to help 
protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed development 
of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the plans for Sun bridge. 

Sincerely, 
Terrence C. O'Connor 
12266 Gray Birch Circle 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Helaine Kozinski [chk43812@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 8:37 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
Subject: We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement 
to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the 
plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 

Helaine Kozinski 
Chester Kozinski 
14403 Pinecone Rd 
Orlando, Fl 3 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Doug Calvin [dougshirley@yahoo.com) 
Monday, November 28, 2016 8:40 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance 
that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the 
legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from 
potential impacts to our water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review 
plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Calvin 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

TAMMY STROGIS [tstrogis@gmail.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:08 AM 
mayor@ocfl.net; district1@ocfl.net; district2@ocfl.net; district3@ocfl.net; district4@ocfl.net; 
d istrict5@ocfl.net; d istrict6@ocfl.net 
LMJ Alliance 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and County Commissioners, 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the Lake Mary Jane Alliance 
that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that the legal 
agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts of 
water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife 
corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Regards, 

Tammy Strogis 
14320 Lake Mary Jane Road 
Orlando, FL 32832 

Tammy Strogis 
Director of Children's Ministry 
Hope Presbyterian Church at Lake Nona 
407-973-5753 cell 
www.hopenona.com 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jonathan P Rome [JPRome@drhorton.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:09 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement 
to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the 
plans for Sunbridge. 

Thank you, 

Jon Rome 
Superintendent 
D.R Horton, Inc. 
Cell: ( 407) 232-5776 
E-F ax 1-844-788-9658 
JPRome@drhorton.com 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Roberta Bostrom [roberta. bostrom@ccci.org] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:21 AM 
Mayor@ocfl.net; District1@ocfl.net; District2@ocfl.net; District3@ocfl.net; District4@ocfl.net; 
District5@ocfl.net; District6@ocfl.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
Subject: We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement 
to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the 
plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Bostrom 
12161 Rambling Oaks Blvd 

Orlando, FL 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Robert (skypilot@bellsouth.net] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:13 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
LMJA Agreement with Sunbridge Development 

Although we personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, we agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this 
land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. We believe that the legal agreement 
between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from potential impacts of water and traffic, 
and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge at the current design. 

Thank You, 

Robert Veal 
Joan Goody 
13127 Lake Mary Jane Rd 
Orlando, FL 32832 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Pamela Dawes [pameladawes@icloud.com) 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:14 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Susanne Arnold 
Proposed Development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Commissioners, 

It is my understanding that Tavistock Development will be coming before the Board tomorrow to 
advance its plans for the development of the Sunbridge projects. 

The Lake Mary Jane Alliance Board and the developer Tavistock have recently approved a legal 
agreement designed to help protect the LMJ Rural settlement from the environmental and 
traffic impacts of the proposed development of the Sunbridge community and the Sunbridge 
Parkway, and provide for further input from the LMJ Alliance with regards to maintaining the 
wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement in place to protect the natural beauty of our Rural Settlement, I am in 
support of the Tunbridge development. 

This morning, as I watch the egrets settle upon the still, quiet waters of Lake Mary Jane, I 
am grateful to reside in this oasis apart from the traffic and clamor of modern development, 
and offer my sincere thanks for your efforts to see that neighborhoods like this are 
preserved in our beautiful county. 

Most sincerely, 

Pamela Dawes 
13332 Lake Mary Jane Road 
Orlando, FL 32832 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Paula Blankenbicker [pab_gators@yahoo.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:25 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the LMJ Alliance 
that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. I believe that 
the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from 
potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review 
plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Paula Blankenbicker 
14228 Winterset Dr. 
Orlando, FL 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Stendel,Michele Louise [Michele.Stendel@cna.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:36 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1 @OCFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
Sunbridge - we support the LMJA Legal Agreement 

Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Good day. 

Although we personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, we agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this 
land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. 
We understand the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from 
potential impacts of water and traffic. In addition, we understand the legal agreement will allow for further input by 
the LMJ Alliance with respect to plans for wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Alan and Michele Stendel 
12254 Gray Birch Circle 
Orlando, FL 32832 

NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments and appended messages, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipients and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, copying, storage or other use of all 
or any portion of this message is strictly prohibited. 
If you received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete this 
message in its entirety. 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

BrianV [grampyv@hotmail.com] 
Monday, November 28, 2016 9:45 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock have approved the legal agreement to help protect the LMJ 

Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed development of Sun bridge and 
the Sunbridge Parkway. 

I agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. 
I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our community from 

potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain 
the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Versaci 
14233 Oakwood Cove Ln 
Orlando, fl 32832 
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Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Andy [andy@orlandospfx.com] 
Thursday, November 24, 2016 4:12 PM 
To: Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; 
District4@0CFL.net; District5@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the 
legal agreement to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and 
traffic impacts from the proposed development of Sunbridge and the Sunbridge Parkway. 
Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew & Tanya Nicholls 
14222 lk Mary Jane rd 

Sent from my iPad 
Andy Nicholls 
Orlando SPFX Inc. 
407 421 2168 cell 
407 380 2404 fax 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

jay LJay1@jay-e.net] 
Saturday, November 26, 2016 12:45 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4@0CFL.net; District5 
@OCFL.net; District6@0CFL.net; District1@0CFL.net 
LMJ Alliance 
the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the 
Lake Mary Jane (LMJ) Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural 

Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our 
community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will 
review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

I moved from Indialantic about 10 years ago and I find this rural setting unique and a wonderful place to call 
home. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Murrell Jay Eichelberger 
13917 Lamont Drive 
Orlando, FL 32832 

[Isle of Pines] 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

James Leahy Jr. [buckleahy@icloud.com] 
Thursday, November 24, 2016 10:40 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; DistrictS@OCFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the Lake Mary Jane Alliance Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Orange County Commissioners, 

The Lake Mary Jane Alliance, which represents the interests of property owners in Orange 
County~s Lake Mary Jane Rural Settlement, has signed a legal agreement with The Tavistock 
Group that protects our unique rural environment from impacts due to high traffic volume and 
other potential adverse factors arising from the proposed development of Sunbridge, and the 
Sunbridge Parkway running from Osceola County north up into Orange County. 

My wife, Pamela Dawes, and I believe this agreement between the Alliance and Tavistock, which 
was negotiated in good faith over the last year and reviewed by Deseret, is the best possible 
binding way to ensure that our community~s unique way of life and natural resources, 
including water and wildlife, are protected in the years to come. 

Now that the agreement has been finalized and signed by the Lake Mary Jane Alliance and The 
Tavistock Group, we fully support the county~s approval of the Sunbridge development, 
consistent with the protections and obligations defined in the agreement. 

Very respectfully, 

s/James B. Leahy Jr. 

James B. Leahy Jr. 
Lieutenant Colonel, United States Army (Retired) 
13332 Lake Mary Jane Road 
Orlando, FL 32832 
Cell: 407-963-3241= 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Shirley A. Munson [moosemunson@bellsouth.net] 
Friday, November 25, 2016 9:39 AM 
mayor@ocfl.net; district1@ocfl.net; district2@ocfl.net; district3@ocfl.net; district4@ocfl.net; 
district5@ocfl.net; district6@ocfl.net 
LMJ Alliance 
I support the Sunbridge Plans 

I have lived in the Lake Mary Jane rural community for 28 years and do not want to see any more 
rural lands developed. However, I now approve the plans for Sunbridge because of the legal 
agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock.Our concerns about traffic on Lake Mary Jane 
Road, our water and out wildlife corridors have been answered by this agreement. 

Thank you. 

Shirley A. Munson 
12041 Gray Birch Circle 
Orlando, Florida 32832 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Duane Munson [moosemunson1@gmail.com] 
Friday, November 25, 2016 10:05 AM 
mayor@ocfl.net; district1@ocfl.net; district2@ocfl.net; district3@ocfl.net; district4@ocfl.net; 
d istrict5@ocfl.net; d istrict6@ocfl.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
I support the LMJ agreement with Sun bridge 

The LMJ Alliance has a legal agreement with Tavistock that I believe protects our rural community from traffic 
impacts, and protects our water. In the future, the LMJ Alliance will be able to review plans to protect our 
wildlife corridors. Since my concerns have been addressed, I now support the plans for Sunbridge. Thank you. 

Duane B. Munson 
12041 Gray Birch Circle 
Orlando, Florida 
Live Oak Estates 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Aheast4 7 48@aol.com 
Saturday, November 26, 2016 8:09 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
suzarnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement to help 
protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed development 
of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the plans for Sun bridge. 

Sincerely, 
Alfred Eastburn 
14644 augustine road 
orlando 32832 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jim [jdigio@bellsouth.net] 
Saturday, November 26, 2016 11: 15 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
'Suzanne Arnold' 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement to help protect the 
LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed development of Sun bridge and the 
Sunbridge Parkway. 

Acknowledging that development in our rural lands is inevitable, at least because of this agreement, we are willing to support the 
plans for Sun bridge, largely because of Tavistock's willingness to solicit our involvement, viewpoints & their professional courtesy in 

acceding to our reasonable requests. 

Sincerely, 
Jim & Vickie DiGiovanni 
12065 Gray Birch Circle 
Orlando, Fl 32832 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Christopher Eck [chris_eck@yahoo.com) 
Sunday, November 27, 20162:11 PM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 
The LMJ Alliance Board & the developer Tavistock (and reviewed by Deseret) have approved the legal agreement 
to help protect the LMJ Rural Settlement from potential environmental and traffic impacts from the proposed 
development of Sun bridge and the Sun bridge Parkway. Because of this agreement, we are willing to support the 
plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher and Pamela Eck 
14420 Desilu Drive 
Orlando, FL 32832 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good evening. 

Dawn Little [dawn.little@cru.org] 
Sunday, November 27, 2016 9:39 PM 
Mayor@ocfl.net; District1 @ocfl.net; District2@ocfl.net; District3@ocfl.net; District4@ocfl.net; 
DistrictS@ocfl.net; District6@ocfl.net 
suzanne arnold 
In support of the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sun bridge 

Although our family does not want to see more rural lands developed, we do agree with the LMJ Alliance that if the 
Sunbridge land will be developed, it cannot have a direct affect on our Rural Settlement. We think the legal 
agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our neighborhoods from the possible negative 
impacts of water and traffic that a huge neighborhood like Sunbridge could produce. This agreement also will allow 
for more input as the LMJ Alliance will review plans to care for the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

With this agreement finally in place, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Thank you. 
-Dawn Little 
... Grateful to be at home at 13953 Lamont Drive in the Isle of Pines rural settlement neighborhood 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

jay LJay1@jay-e.net] 
Saturday, November 26, 2016 12:45 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4@0CFL.net; Districts 
@OCFL.net; District6@0CFL.net; District1@0CFL.net 
LMJ Alliance 
the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

Although I personally do not want to see more rural lands developed, I agree with the 
Lake Mary Jane (LMJ) Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural 
Settlement. I believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our 
community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the LMJ Alliance will 
review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

I moved from Indialantic about 10 years ago and I find this rural setting unique and a wonderful place to call 
home. 

With this agreement now in place, I am willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 
Murrell Jay Eichelberger 
13917 Lamont Drive 
Orlando, FL 32832 

[Isle of Pines] 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

RobertYahoo [robcol57@yahoo.com] 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 7:37 AM 
mayor@ocfl.net; district1 @ocfl.net; district2@ocfl.net; district3@ocfl.net; district4@ocfl.net; 
district6@ocfl.net; district5@ocfl.net 
SuzArnold@mindspring.com 
Supporting LMJA Legal Sunbridge Agreement 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Board of County Commissioners, 

We do not want to see more rural lands developed, but do agree with the LMJ Alliance 
that if this land will be developed, it must not directly impact our Rural Settlement. We 
believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help protect our 
community from potential impacts of water and traffic, and will allow for more input as the 
LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 
With this agreement now in place, we are willing to support the plans for Sunbridge. 

Sincerely, 

Isle of Pines residence of 30 Years 
Robert Soucy 
Colleen Bonham 
14004 Marine DR 
Orlando, Florida 32832 

Sent from my I pad 

1 



Suzanne Arnold 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Panzke Family [panzke14419@gmail.com] 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 12:38 AM 
Mayor@OCFL.net; District1@0CFL.net; District2@0CFL.net; District3@0CFL.net; District4 
@OCFL.net; District5@0CFL.net; District6@0CFL.net 
Suzanne Arnold 
We Support the LMJA Legal Agreement for Sunbridge 

Dear Mayor Jacobs and Commissioners, 

We don't believe the Sunbridge development should be approved because we disagree with the idea that more 
rural lands should be developed. This is not smart growth, it's more sprawl and on a huge scale. We think the 
density is too great for our area and until such time as existing homeowners can actually sell their homes in 
Orange County we don't bel icve that it's in the best interest of current residents and voters to approve more 
homes. As of October 31st, there were more than 10,000 existing homes for sale in Orange County not 
including foreclosures. 

We do agree with the LMJ Alliance that if this land will be developed, it must not have a direct impact our 
Rural Settlement. We believe that the legal agreement between the LMJ Alliance and Tavistock will help to 
protect our area from the potential impacts of water and traffic and will allow for more community input as the 
LMJ Alliance will review plans to maintain the wildlife corridors and crossings. 

We believe the legal agreement is a great idea and a good first step, but we cannot support the plans for 
Sunbridge as presented. There is no demand for these homes. Like Sustany, it's too much too soon. 

Sincerely, 

Marsh & Nancy Panzke 
14419 Bella Lane 
Orlando, FL 32832 

1 




